
KEOWEE ANGLERS BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

November 18, 2010 

Seneca Family Restaurant 

 

Board Members Present: Carl Davidson, Pat Murphy, Bob Stromberg, Dave Goeckel, Larry Madden, Jim 

Muldoon, Bob Skipp, John Wilson, and Bill Walker 

Guests: Larry Yoda, Tony Marcengill 

 

There was a general discussion initiated by Bill Walker that all of Fishing Tournaments supported by the 

club would be for Bass only and that any member was free to put on Fishing Tournaments for other fish 

but without the financial and logistic support of the club. The Board approved this position. The 

secretary was requested to relay this information to the club membership. 

 

The Board had a good deal of discussion on whether to limit the Anglers in our Fishing Tournaments to 

one rod in the water at one time. This was specifically addressed as an issue with those trolling but 

would include all Anglers in the tournaments. Larry Yoda and Tony Marcengill presented their feelings 

on this issue as trollers who favored two rods per angler. 

 

The vote was 5-4 against confining the tournament to one rod per angler and 6-3 for allowing a 

maximum of two rods per angler. 

 

Bill Walker will refine the new form for reporting fish caught during the tournaments to include 

instructions on how to fill out the form. 

 

There was a discussion on changing the months for the Fishing Tournaments but the Board voted to 

keep it as it has been. 

 

The board voted to change the Yearly Longest Bass Caught. 

• Eliminate Bass Species. 

• Caught anytime during the year including the tournaments. 

• One prize per person 

• Prizes to be $20 for the largest and $10 for the next 9 largest. 

 

The Board voted to move the deadline for registration for the Fishing Tournaments two weeks in order 

to allow new novice members to fish with a mentor prior to the Tournament. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

Cash in Bank $ 1160.73 

Membership –  2010 members – 91 

  2011 members 33 

 

We have 18 lure covers in inventory and no patches.  

 

The Calendar is the responsibility of the Secretary. 

 

Pat Murphy reminded the Treasurer that Dave Garrison needed to be added to the checking account 

and he needed to be taken off the account. It was suggested that the president be added to the 

account. 



 

Larry Madden – All is good with the Web Site. 

 

Dave Goeckel reported on the next programs and reminded everyone that he would be leaving the 

position of Program Chairman after the March meeting and that we needed someone to take this 

position. 

 

Bob Stromberg has taken over the Real time Fishing Report in addition to his duties to provide Fishing 

Tips. Bob wanted to be sure that those people sending in Real Time Fishing Reports are thanked. We 

voted not to keep track of those sending in the reports. 

 

The Job Duties for the new board members of Adopt an Island and Fishing Tips need to be written up 

and posted on the Web Site. 

 

Bob Skipp and John Wilson – Lake Sweep 

Last Lake Sweep Completed. We need to continue to appeal for more participation in the Lake Sweep 

at each of our meetings 

 

Jim Muldoon announced that he may have to renounce after April 2011 as he considering moving out of 

the area. 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


